
Parking Garage  
Tacoma DDA 

As we all know, there are limited spaces in the parking garage for the Tacoma DDA office.  We 
are requesting that you utilize street parking if Tacoma is not your primary duty station. This 
includes those of you that are driving state vehicles.  

 

Mondays and Fridays are less busy than the rest of the week so street parking would only be 
necessary if you are visiting the office Tuesday through Thursday. 

 

Attached is a map that indicates which streets have free parking within walking distance of 
the office.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to let me know. 
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